
November

Message from the 
Principal

It was so nice to have all our families 
back on campus for our annual Fall 
Festival.  While the event was smaller 
than in years past due to COVID and 
restrictions, the staff was overjoyed 
to be able to welcome our students 
and families on campus to enjoy an 
afternoon together!  Have a 
wonderful month and Thanksgiving!

-Mrs. Carroll

Upcoming 
Events 

Week of Nov. 8: Report  
Cards go home

Nov. 10: ELAC 9:30 am
Nov. 11: Veterans’ Day- No 

School
Nov. 15: School Site Council 

3:20
Nov. 17: Parent Coffee 3:30
Nov. 22- 26: Thanksgiving 

Break
Nov. 30- Dec. 10: iReady 

Diagnostic

iReady Diagnostic
All students in grades kindergarten through 8th grade will begin their 
second iReady Reading/ Math Diagnostic after we return from break.  This is 
our way to gauge our students’ growth and mastery of grade level 
standards.  Please ensure on these days, students get a good night sleep, a 
healthy breakfast, and are on time, ready to go.  Teachers will share out 
these results in December.



Thank you!
Thank you to all our families 
who donated to help support 
our Fall Festival! And thank you 
to our PTO for organizing the 
games!  We can’t do any of this 
without you!

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER

Attendance
Matters!

Each month we will begin recognizing our students who have perfect attendance.  We will begin by 
celebrating all our students who had perfect attendance for the month of October next week.  

Rewards may vary from a “Super Recess,” treats, certificates and more!  Each trimester we will also 
be raffling off a larger prize for students who have had perfect attendance for the entire trimester!

If your child has to be out, please call the office to excuse their absence.  

Drop Off
● Families stay in their cars the entire time, keep it running
● Pull up as far forward towards Rose St. to drop off your child, every inch helps 

to create an efficient system.
● When at all possible, have your child enter/ exit from the passenger side
● Park legally in the neighborhood, not blocking neighbors/ businesses’ 

driveways, do not allow your child to enter the vehicle while double parked
● Thank you for continuing to be safe and patient during drop off and pick up!

Facebook
/VictoryElementary

Website
www.stocktonusd.net/
Victory

Instagram
@victoryeleme
ntaryschool

Office
933.7310

Teachers will be reaching out to 
schedule parent conferences 
with families.  This will be an 
opportunity to discuss your 
child’s academic progress and 
any concerns.  

Parent Conferences

http://www.stocktonusd.net

